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香港特別行政區政府知識產權署商標註冊處 
Trade Marks Registry, Intellectual Property Department 
The Government of the Hong Kong Special Administrative Region 

 

 放棄註冊商標 

(局部放棄) 
 
根據《商標條例》(第 559 章)第 56 條及《商標規則》(第 559 章附屬法例)第 56 條，以下註冊商標
的擁有人已就某些該等註冊所關乎的貨品或服務放棄註冊。 
 

SURRENDER OF REGISTERED TRADE MARK(S) 
(PARTIAL SURRENDER) 

 
The registrations of the following registered trade mark(s) have been surrendered by 
the owner(s) under section 56 of the Trade Marks Ordinance (Cap. 559) and rule 56 of 
the Trade Marks Rules (Cap. 559 sub. leg.) in respect of certain goods or services for 
which the trade mark(s) are registered. 
 
[111] 註冊編號:  

Trade Mark No.: 
300621855 

[540] 商標： 
Mark:  

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、 
地址:  
Owner's Name, 
Address: 

Intel Corporation 
2200 Mission College Boulevard,  Santa Clara, California 
95052-8119, United States 

[740/
750] 

擁有人的送達地址: Owner's 
Address for Service: 

Rouse & Co International (Overseas) Ltd. 
18th Floor, Golden Centre 188 Des Voeux Road Central Hong 
Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class No.: 

9 

[151] 註冊日期： 
Date of Registration: 

19-04-2006 

 放棄生效日期： 
Date of Surrender Taking 
Effect: 

22-04-2010 

 
放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 
 
類別 Class 9 
Computers; computer hardware; integrated circuit memories; integrated circuit chips; 
chipsets; semiconductors; semiconductor processors; semiconductor processor chips; 
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semiconductor chips; microprocessors; integrated circuits; computer chipsets; computer 
motherboards and daughterboards; computer graphics boards; printed circuit boards; 
electronic circuit boards; computer memory devices; operating systems; computer 
programs; computer programs for network management; computer utility programs; computer 
programs for recording, processing, receiving, reproducing, transmitting, modifying, 
compressing, decompressing, broadcasting, merging and/or enhancing sound, video images, 
graphics, and data; computer programs for web page design; computer programs for 
accessing and using the internet; microcontrollers; data processors; central processing 
units; semiconductor memory devices; computer peripherals; video apparatus; video 
circuit boards; video systems products; audio circuit boards; audio-video circuit 
boards; video graphic accelerators; loudspeakers; amplifiers; equalizers; multimedia 
speaker system; multimedia accelerators; signal processors; digital audio signal 
processors; video processors; video processor boards; computer operating system 
software; computer operating programs; tools and utilities in the field of application 
software for connecting personal computers, networks, telecommunications apparatus and 
global computer network applications; computerized telecommunications and networking 
equipment consisting of operating system software, modems, cameras, headsets, 
microphones, headphones; earphones; cables and adaptors; computer games; handheld 
computers; desktop computers; laptop and notebook computers; microcomputers; 
minicomputers; memory boards; processing apparatus; personal digital assistants; 
telephones; mobile telephones; cellular telephones; smart phones; portable and handheld 
personal organizers; cards, computer disks; computer disk drives; discs, tapes, wires, 
records, microchips and electronic circuits, all for the recordal of data; modems; 
apparatus and instruments, all for processing, storage, retrieval, transmission, 
display, input, output, compressing, decompressing, modifying, broadcasting and 
printout of data; keyboards; trackballs; computer mouse; mouse pads; computer mouse 
devices; computer input devices; computer input and output devices; monitors; computer 
workstations; work stations; data memories; storage devices; security systems for 
computer hardware and software; set electronic chips; components for computers printed 
circuits; voice accelerators; data, image and video; voice, data, image and video 
accelerators; flash memories; flash memory devices; memory systems for computers; 
computer and telecommunications networking hardware and software; telecommunications 
equipment and computer networks, namely processing and operating systems; headsets; 
mice; microphones; cables and adapters; computer terminals and printers for use 
therewith; video display units; telecommunications apparatus and instruments; computer 
hardware and software for the transmission and receipt of facsimiles; computer hardware 
and software for the development, maintenance, and use of local and wide area computer 
networks; telecommunications apparatus and equipment for use in video-conferencing; 
computer hardware and software for the development, maintenance, and use of interactive 
audio-video computer conference systems; computer hardware and software for the receipt, 
display, and use of broadcast video, audio, and digital data signals, teleconferencing, 
document exchange and editing; routers; hubs; servers; internet and web servers; 
internet and web cache-servers; web and internet-terminals; switches; set-top boxes; 
computer component testing and calibrating apparatus; apparatus for testing and 
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programming integrated circuits; peripheral memory systems; peripheral memory apparatus; 
computer operating systems programs; computer firmware and operating system software; 
computer firmware, namely computer operating systems software; fixed function servers; 
networking hardware; computer networking hardware; computer network adaptors; 
semiconductor devices; instrument for internet and web access, including personal 
digital assistants and wireless and remote computer peripheral devices; computer 
hardware and software for creating, facilitating, and managing remote access to and 
communication with local area networks (LANs), virtual private networks (VPN), wide 
area networks (WANs) and global computer networks; router, switch, hub and server 
operating software; computer software; computer software for use in providing multiple 
user access to a global computer information network for searching, retrieving, 
transferring, manipulating and disseminating a wide range of information, computer 
software tools for the facilitation of third party software applications; computer 
hardware and software for wireless network communications; user manuals and 
instructional materials relating to computers recorded magnetically, electronically or 
optically; parts and fittings for all the aforesaid goods; and manuals sold as a unit 
and downloadable from a global computer network; racks, cabinets and holders, all 
adapted for the aforesaid goods; tape recorders, compact disc players; compact disc 
recorders; DVD players; DVD recorders; video cassette players; video cassette recorders; 
audio cassette players; audio cassette recorders; MP3 players; MP3 recorders; records; 
apparatus and instruments, all for monitoring, detecting, testing and measuring; floppy 
disc driving apparatus; electronic security apparatus; surveillance apparatus; 
electronic apparatus and instruments, all for recognizing digital and analog codes; 
control apparatus for all the aforesaid goods; scientific, nautical, navigation, 
surveying, photographic, film, cinematographic, optical, weighing, scales, measuring, 
electric, signalling, regulating, checking (supervision), rescue, life-saving and 
teaching apparatus and instruments; apparatus and instruments for conducting, switching, 
transforming, accumulating, regulating or controlling electricity; apparatus and 
equipment for processing, receiving, modifying, compressing, decompressing, 
broadcasting, merging and/or enhancing sound, video images, graphics, and data; 
apparatus for recording, transmission or reproduction of sound or images; algorithms 
for the compression and/or decompression of data; magnetic data carriers, audio 
cassettes; compact discs; video cassettes; laser video discs; digital video discs; 
digital versatile discs; CD-ROMs; recording discs; motion picture films; automatic 
vending machines and mechanisms for coin operated apparatus; cash registers, 
calculating machines, data processing equipment and computers; fire-extinguishing 
apparatus; all of the aforementioned software related to data acquisition software 
specifically for industrial, manufacturing, scientific or other applications where 
physical measurements including temperature , weight, level, velocity, voltage, current, 
and frequency are converted to an electric signal. 
 
紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 
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類別 Class 9 
Computers; computer hardware; integrated circuit memories; integrated circuit chips; 
chipsets; semiconductors; semiconductor processors; semiconductor processor chips; 
semiconductor chips; microprocessors; integrated circuits; computer chipsets; computer 
motherboards and daughterboards; computer graphics boards; printed circuit boards; 
electronic circuit boards; computer memory devices; operating systems; computer 
programs; computer programs for network management; computer utility programs; computer 
programs for recording, processing, receiving, reproducing, transmitting, modifying, 
compressing, decompressing, broadcasting, merging and/or enhancing sound, video images, 
graphics, and data; computer programs for web page design; computer programs for 
accessing and using the internet; microcontrollers; data processors; central processing 
units; semiconductor memory devices; computer peripherals; video apparatus; video 
circuit boards; video systems products; audio circuit boards; audio-video circuit 
boards; video graphic accelerators; loudspeakers; amplifiers; equalizers; multimedia 
speaker system; multimedia accelerators; signal processors; digital audio signal 
processors; video processors; video processor boards; computer operating system 
software; computer operating programs; tools and utilities in the field of application 
software for connecting personal computers, networks, telecommunications apparatus and 
global computer network applications; computerized telecommunications and networking 
equipment consisting of operating system software, modems, cameras, headsets, 
microphones, headphones; earphones; cables and adaptors; computer games; handheld 
computers; desktop computers; laptop and notebook computers; microcomputers; 
minicomputers; memory boards; processing apparatus; personal digital assistants; 
telephones; mobile telephones; cellular telephones; smart phones; portable and handheld 
personal organizers; cards, computer disks; computer disk drives; discs, tapes, wires, 
records, microchips and electronic circuits, all for the recordal of data; modems; 
apparatus and instruments, all for processing, storage, retrieval, transmission, 
display, input, output, compressing, decompressing, modifying, broadcasting and 
printout of data; keyboards; trackballs; computer mouse; mouse pads; computer mouse 
devices; computer input devices; computer input and output devices; monitors; computer 
workstations; work stations; data memories; storage devices; security systems for 
computer hardware and software; set electronic chips; components for computers printed 
circuits; voice accelerators; data, image and video; voice, data, image and video 
accelerators; flash memories; flash memory devices; memory systems for computers; 
computer and telecommunications networking hardware and software; telecommunications 
equipment and computer networks, namely processing and operating systems; headsets; 
mice; microphones; cables and adapters; computer terminals and printers for use 
therewith; video display units; telecommunications apparatus and instruments; computer 
hardware and software for the transmission and receipt of facsimiles; computer hardware 
and software for the development, maintenance, and use of local and wide area computer 
networks; telecommunications apparatus and equipment for use in video-conferencing; 
computer hardware and software for the development, maintenance, and use of interactive 
audio-video computer conference systems; computer hardware and software for the receipt, 
display, and use of broadcast video, audio, and digital data signals, teleconferencing, 
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document exchange and editing; routers; hubs; servers; internet and web servers; 
internet and web cache-servers; web and internet-terminals; switches; set-top boxes; 
computer component testing and calibrating apparatus; apparatus for testing and 
programming integrated circuits; peripheral memory systems; peripheral memory apparatus; 
computer operating systems programs; computer firmware and operating system software; 
computer firmware, namely computer operating systems software; fixed function servers; 
networking hardware; computer networking hardware; computer network adaptors; 
semiconductor devices; instrument for internet and web access, including personal 
digital assistants and wireless and remote computer peripheral devices; computer 
hardware and software for creating, facilitating, and managing remote access to and 
communication with local area networks (LANs), virtual private networks (VPN), wide 
area networks (WANs) and global computer networks; router, switch, hub and server 
operating software; computer software; computer software for use in providing multiple 
user access to a global computer information network for searching, retrieving, 
transferring, manipulating and disseminating a wide range of information, computer 
software tools for the facilitation of third party software applications; computer 
hardware and software for wireless network communications; user manuals and 
instructional materials relating to computers recorded magnetically, electronically or 
optically; parts and fittings for all the aforesaid goods; and manuals sold as a unit 
and downloadable from a global computer network; racks, cabinets and holders, all 
adapted for the aforesaid goods; tape recorders, compact disc players; compact disc 
recorders; DVD players; DVD recorders; video cassette players; video cassette recorders; 
audio cassette players; audio cassette recorders; MP3 players; MP3 recorders; records; 
apparatus and instruments, all for monitoring, detecting, testing and measuring; floppy 
disc driving apparatus; electronic security apparatus; surveillance apparatus; 
electronic apparatus and instruments, all for recognizing digital and analog codes; 
control apparatus for all the aforesaid goods; scientific, nautical, navigation, 
surveying, photographic, film, cinematographic, optical, weighing, scales, measuring, 
electric, signalling, regulating, checking (supervision), rescue, life-saving and 
teaching apparatus and instruments; apparatus and instruments for conducting, switching, 
transforming, accumulating, regulating or controlling electricity; apparatus and 
equipment for processing, receiving, modifying, compressing, decompressing, 
broadcasting, merging and/or enhancing sound, video images, graphics, and data; 
apparatus for recording, transmission or reproduction of sound or images; algorithms 
for the compression and/or decompression of data; magnetic data carriers, audio 
cassettes; compact discs; video cassettes; laser video discs; digital video discs; 
digital versatile discs; CD-ROMs; recording discs; motion picture films; automatic 
vending machines and mechanisms for coin operated apparatus; cash registers, 
calculating machines, data processing equipment and computers; fire-extinguishing 
apparatus; all of the aforementioned software are not related to data acquisition 
software specifically for industrial, manufacturing, scientific or other applications 
where physical measurements including temperature , weight, level, velocity, voltage, 
current, and frequency are converted to an electric signal. 
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[111] 註冊編號:  

Trade Mark No.: 
300623367 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[571] 商標描述： 

Mark Description: 
N/A 

[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、 
地址:  
Owner's Name, 
Address: 

Intel Corporation 
2200 Mission College Boulevard,  Santa Clara, California 
95052-8119,  United States 

[740/
750] 

擁有人的送達地址: Owner's 
Address for Service: 

Rouse & Co International (Overseas) Ltd. 
18th Floor, Golden Centre 188 Des Voeux Road Central Hong 
Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class No.: 

9 

[151] 註冊日期： 
Date of Registration: 

21-04-2006 

 放棄生效日期： 
Date of Surrender Taking 
Effect: 

22-04-2010 

 
放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 
 
類別 Class 9 
Computers; computer hardware; integrated circuit memories; integrated circuit chips; 
chipsets; semiconductors; semiconductor processors; semiconductor processor chips; 
semiconductor chips; microprocessors; integrated circuits; computer chipsets; computer 
motherboards and daughterboards; computer graphics boards; printed circuit boards; 
electronic circuit boards; computer memory devices; operating systems; computer 
programs; computer programs for network management; computer utility programs; computer 
programs for recording, processing, receiving, reproducing, transmitting, modifying, 
compressing, decompressing, broadcasting, merging and/or enhancing sound, video images, 
graphics, and data; computer programs for web page design; computer programs for 
accessing and using the internet; microcontrollers; data processors; central processing 
units; semiconductor memory devices; computer peripherals; video apparatus; video 
circuit boards; video systems products; audio circuit boards; audio-video circuit 
boards; video graphic accelerators; loudspeakers; amplifiers; equalizers; multimedia 
speaker system; multimedia accelerators; signal processors; digital audio signal 
processors; video processors; video processor boards; computer operating system 
software; computer operating programs; tools and utilities in the field of application 
software for connecting personal computers, networks, telecommunications apparatus and 
global computer network applications; computerized telecommunications and networking 
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equipment consisting of operating system software, modems, cameras, headsets, 
microphones, headphones; earphones; cables and adaptors; computer games; handheld 
computers; desktop computers; laptop and notebook computers; microcomputers; 
minicomputers; memory boards; processing apparatus; personal digital assistants; 
telephones; mobile telephones; cellular telephones; smart phones; portable and handheld 
personal organizers; cards, computer disks; computer disk drives; discs, tapes, wires, 
records, microchips and electronic circuits, all for the recordal of data; modems; 
apparatus and instruments, all for processing, storage, retrieval, transmission, 
display, input, output, compressing, decompressing, modifying, broadcasting and 
printout of data; keyboards; trackballs; computer mouse; mouse pads; computer mouse 
devices; computer input devices; computer input and output devices; monitors; computer 
workstations; work stations; data memories; storage devices; security systems for 
computer hardware and software; set electronic chips; components for computers printed 
circuits; voice accelerators; data, image and video; voice, data, image and video 
accelerators; flash memories; flash memory devices; memory systems for computers; 
computer and telecommunications networking hardware and software; telecommunications 
equipment and computer networks, namely processing and operating systems; headsets; 
mice; microphones; cables and adapters; computer terminals and printers for use 
therewith; video display units; telecommunications apparatus and instruments; computer 
hardware and software for the transmission and receipt of facsimiles; computer hardware 
and software for the development, maintenance, and use of local and wide area computer 
networks; telecommunications apparatus and equipment for use in video-conferencing; 
computer hardware and software for the development, maintenance, and use of interactive 
audio-video computer conference systems; computer hardware and software for the receipt, 
display, and use of broadcast video, audio, and digital data signals, teleconferencing, 
document exchange and editing; routers; hubs; servers; internet and web servers; 
internet and web cache-servers; web and internet-terminals; switches; set-top boxes; 
computer component testing and calibrating apparatus; apparatus for testing and 
programming integrated circuits; peripheral memory systems; peripheral memory apparatus; 
computer operating systems programs; computer firmware and operating system software; 
computer firmware, namely computer operating systems software; fixed function servers; 
networking hardware; computer networking hardware; computer network adaptors; 
semiconductor devices; instrument for internet and web access, including personal 
digital assistants and wireless and remote computer peripheral devices; computer 
hardware and software for creating, facilitating, and managing remote access to and 
communication with local area networks (LANs), virtual private networks (VPN), wide 
area networks (WANs) and global computer networks; router, switch, hub and server 
operating software; computer software; computer software for use in providing multiple 
user access to a global computer information network for searching, retrieving, 
transferring, manipulating and disseminating a wide range of information, computer 
software tools for the facilitation of third party software applications; computer 
hardware and software for wireless network communications; user manuals and 
instructional materials relating to computers recorded magnetically, electronically or 
optically; parts and fittings for all the aforesaid goods; and manuals sold as a unit 
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and downloadable from a global computer network; racks, cabinets and holders, all 
adapted for the aforesaid goods; tape recorders, compact disc players; compact disc 
recorders; DVD players; DVD recorders; video cassette players; video cassette recorders; 
audio cassette players; audio cassette recorders; MP3 players; MP3 recorders; records; 
apparatus and instruments, all for monitoring, detecting, testing and measuring; floppy 
disc driving apparatus; electronic security apparatus; surveillance apparatus; 
electronic apparatus and instruments, all for recognizing digital and analog codes; 
control apparatus for all the aforesaid goods; scientific, nautical, navigation, 
surveying, photographic, film, cinematographic, optical, weighing, scales, measuring, 
electric, signaling, regulating, checking (supervision), rescue, life-saving and 
teaching apparatus and instruments; apparatus and instruments for conducting, switching, 
transforming, accumulating, regulating or controlling electricity; apparatus and 
equipment for processing, receiving, modifying, compressing, decompressing, 
broadcasting, merging and/or enhancing sound, video images, graphics, and data; 
apparatus for recording, transmission or reproduction of sound or images; algorithms 
for the compression and/or decompression of data; magnetic data carriers, audio 
cassettes; compact discs; video cassettes; laser video discs; digital video discs; 
digital versatile discs; CD-ROMs; recording discs; motion picture films; automatic 
vending machines and mechanisms for coin operated apparatus; cash registers, 
calculating machines, data processing equipment and computers; fire-extinguishing 
apparatus; all of the aforementioned software related to data acquisition software 
specifically for industrial, manufacturing, scientific or other applications where 
physical measurements including temperature , weight, level, velocity, voltage, current, 
and frequency are converted to an electric signal. 
 
紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 
 
類別 Class 9 
Computers; computer hardware; integrated circuit memories; integrated circuit chips; 
chipsets; semiconductors; semiconductor processors; semiconductor processor chips; 
semiconductor chips; microprocessors; integrated circuits; computer chipsets; computer 
motherboards and daughterboards; computer graphics boards; printed circuit boards; 
electronic circuit boards; computer memory devices; operating systems; computer 
programs; computer programs for network management; computer utility programs; computer 
programs for recording, processing, receiving, reproducing, transmitting, modifying, 
compressing, decompressing, broadcasting, merging and/or enhancing sound, video images, 
graphics, and data; computer programs for web page design; computer programs for 
accessing and using the internet; microcontrollers; data processors; central processing 
units; semiconductor memory devices; computer peripherals; video apparatus; video 
circuit boards; video systems products; audio circuit boards; audio-video circuit 
boards; video graphic accelerators; loudspeakers; amplifiers; equalizers; multimedia 
speaker system; multimedia accelerators; signal processors; digital audio signal 
processors; video processors; video processor boards; computer operating system 
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software; computer operating programs; tools and utilities in the field of application 
software for connecting personal computers, networks, telecommunications apparatus and 
global computer network applications; computerized telecommunications and networking 
equipment consisting of operating system software, modems, cameras, headsets, 
microphones, headphones; earphones; cables and adaptors; computer games; handheld 
computers; desktop computers; laptop and notebook computers; microcomputers; 
minicomputers; memory boards; processing apparatus; personal digital assistants; 
telephones; mobile telephones; cellular telephones; smart phones; portable and handheld 
personal organizers; cards, computer disks; computer disk drives; discs, tapes, wires, 
records, microchips and electronic circuits, all for the recordal of data; modems; 
apparatus and instruments, all for processing, storage, retrieval, transmission, 
display, input, output, compressing, decompressing, modifying, broadcasting and 
printout of data; keyboards; trackballs; computer mouse; mouse pads; computer mouse 
devices; computer input devices; computer input and output devices; monitors; computer 
workstations; work stations; data memories; storage devices; security systems for 
computer hardware and software; set electronic chips; components for computers printed 
circuits; voice accelerators; data, image and video; voice, data, image and video 
accelerators; flash memories; flash memory devices; memory systems for computers; 
computer and telecommunications networking hardware and software; telecommunications 
equipment and computer networks, namely processing and operating systems; headsets; 
mice; microphones; cables and adapters; computer terminals and printers for use 
therewith; video display units; telecommunications apparatus and instruments; computer 
hardware and software for the transmission and receipt of facsimiles; computer hardware 
and software for the development, maintenance, and use of local and wide area computer 
networks; telecommunications apparatus and equipment for use in video-conferencing; 
computer hardware and software for the development, maintenance, and use of interactive 
audio-video computer conference systems; computer hardware and software for the receipt, 
display, and use of broadcast video, audio, and digital data signals, teleconferencing, 
document exchange and editing; routers; hubs; servers; internet and web servers; 
internet and web cache-servers; web and internet-terminals; switches; set-top boxes; 
computer component testing and calibrating apparatus; apparatus for testing and 
programming integrated circuits; peripheral memory systems; peripheral memory apparatus; 
computer operating systems programs; computer firmware and operating system software; 
computer firmware, namely computer operating systems software; fixed function servers; 
networking hardware; computer networking hardware; computer network adaptors; 
semiconductor devices; instrument for internet and web access, including personal 
digital assistants and wireless and remote computer peripheral devices; computer 
hardware and software for creating, facilitating, and managing remote access to and 
communication with local area networks (LANs), virtual private networks (VPN), wide 
area networks (WANs) and global computer networks; router, switch, hub and server 
operating software; computer software; computer software for use in providing multiple 
user access to a global computer information network for searching, retrieving, 
transferring, manipulating and disseminating a wide range of information, computer 
software tools for the facilitation of third party software applications; computer 
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hardware and software for wireless network communications; user manuals and 
instructional materials relating to computers recorded magnetically, electronically or 
optically; parts and fittings for all the aforesaid goods; and manuals sold as a unit 
and downloadable from a global computer network; racks, cabinets and holders, all 
adapted for the aforesaid goods; tape recorders, compact disc players; compact disc 
recorders; DVD players; DVD recorders; video cassette players; video cassette recorders; 
audio cassette players; audio cassette recorders; MP3 players; MP3 recorders; records; 
apparatus and instruments, all for monitoring, detecting, testing and measuring; floppy 
disc driving apparatus; electronic security apparatus; surveillance apparatus; 
electronic apparatus and instruments, all for recognizing digital and analog codes; 
control apparatus for all the aforesaid goods; scientific, nautical, navigation, 
surveying, photographic, film, cinematographic, optical, weighing, scales, measuring, 
electric, signaling, regulating, checking (supervision), rescue, life-saving and 
teaching apparatus and instruments; apparatus and instruments for conducting, switching, 
transforming, accumulating, regulating or controlling electricity; apparatus and 
equipment for processing, receiving, modifying, compressing, decompressing, 
broadcasting, merging and/or enhancing sound, video images, graphics, and data; 
apparatus for recording, transmission or reproduction of sound or images; algorithms 
for the compression and/or decompression of data; magnetic data carriers, audio 
cassettes; compact discs; video cassettes; laser video discs; digital video discs; 
digital versatile discs; CD-ROMs; recording discs; motion picture films; automatic 
vending machines and mechanisms for coin operated apparatus; cash registers, 
calculating machines, data processing equipment and computers; fire-extinguishing 
apparatus; all of the aforementioned software are not related to data acquisition 
software specifically for industrial, manufacturing, scientific or other applications 
where physical measurements including temperature , weight, level, velocity, voltage, 
current, and frequency are converted to an electric signal. 
 
 

 
[111] 註冊編號:  

Trade Mark No.: 
300623376 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[571] 商標描述： 

Mark Description: 
N/A 

[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、 
地址:  
Owner's Name, 
Address: 

Intel Corporation 
2200 Mission College Boulevard,  Santa Clara, California 
95052-8119,  United States 

[740/ 擁有人的送達地址: Owner's Rouse & Co International (Overseas) Ltd. 
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750] Address for Service: 18th Floor, Golden Centre 188 Des Voeux Road Central Hong 
Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class No.: 

9 

[151] 註冊日期： 
Date of Registration: 

21-04-2006 

 放棄生效日期： 
Date of Surrender Taking 
Effect: 

22-04-2010 

 
放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 
 
類別 Class 9 
Computers; computer hardware; integrated circuit memories; integrated circuit chips; 
chipsets; semiconductors; semiconductor processors; semiconductor processor chips; 
semiconductor chips; microprocessors; integrated circuits; computer chipsets; computer 
motherboards and daughterboards; computer graphics boards; printed circuit boards; 
electronic circuit boards; computer memory devices; operating systems; computer 
programs; computer programs for network management; computer utility programs; computer 
programs for recording, processing, receiving, reproducing, transmitting, modifying, 
compressing, decompressing, broadcasting, merging and/or enhancing sound, video images, 
graphics, and data; computer programs for web page design; computer programs for 
accessing and using the internet; microcontrollers; data processors; central processing 
units; semiconductor memory devices; computer peripherals; video apparatus; video 
circuit boards; video systems products; audio circuit boards; audio-video circuit 
boards; video graphic accelerators; loudspeakers; amplifiers; equalizers; multimedia 
speaker system; multimedia accelerators; signal processors; digital audio signal 
processors; video processors; video processor boards; computer operating system 
software; computer operating programs; tools and utilities in the field of application 
software for connecting personal computers, networks, telecommunications apparatus and 
global computer network applications; computerized telecommunications and networking 
equipment consisting of operating system software, modems, cameras, headsets, 
microphones, headphones; earphones; cables and adaptors; computer games; handheld 
computers; desktop computers; laptop and notebook computers; microcomputers; 
minicomputers; memory boards; processing apparatus; personal digital assistants; 
telephones; mobile telephones; cellular telephones; smart phones; portable and handheld 
personal organizers; cards, computer disks; computer disk drives; discs, tapes, wires, 
records, microchips and electronic circuits, all for the recordal of data; modems; 
apparatus and instruments, all for processing, storage, retrieval, transmission, 
display, input, output, compressing, decompressing, modifying, broadcasting and 
printout of data; keyboards; trackballs; computer mouse; mouse pads; computer mouse 
devices; computer input devices; computer input and output devices; monitors; computer 
workstations; work stations; data memories; storage devices; security systems for 
computer hardware and software; set electronic chips; components for computers printed 
circuits; voice accelerators; data, image and video; voice, data, image and video 
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accelerators; flash memories; flash memory devices; memory systems for computers; 
computer and telecommunications networking hardware and software; telecommunications 
equipment and computer networks, namely processing and operating systems; headsets; 
mice; microphones; cables and adapters; computer terminals and printers for use 
therewith; video display units; telecommunications apparatus and instruments; computer 
hardware and software for the transmission and receipt of facsimiles; computer hardware 
and software for the development, maintenance, and use of local and wide area computer 
networks; telecommunications apparatus and equipment for use in video-conferencing; 
computer hardware and software for the development, maintenance, and use of interactive 
audio-video computer conference systems; computer hardware and software for the receipt, 
display, and use of broadcast video, audio, and digital data signals, teleconferencing, 
document exchange and editing; routers; hubs; servers; internet and web servers; 
internet and web cache-servers; web and internet-terminals; switches; set-top boxes; 
computer component testing and calibrating apparatus; apparatus for testing and 
programming integrated circuits; peripheral memory systems; peripheral memory apparatus; 
computer operating systems programs; computer firmware and operating system software; 
computer firmware, namely computer operating systems software; fixed function servers; 
networking hardware; computer networking hardware; computer network adaptors; 
semiconductor devices; instrument for internet and web access, including personal 
digital assistants and wireless and remote computer peripheral devices; computer 
hardware and software for creating, facilitating, and managing remote access to and 
communication with local area networks (LANs), virtual private networks (VPN), wide 
area networks (WANs) and global computer networks; router, switch, hub and server 
operating software; computer software; computer software for use in providing multiple 
user access to a global computer information network for searching, retrieving, 
transferring, manipulating and disseminating a wide range of information, computer 
software tools for the facilitation of third party software applications; computer 
hardware and software for wireless network communications; user manuals and 
instructional materials relating to computers recorded magnetically, electronically or 
optically; parts and fittings for all the aforesaid goods; and manuals sold as a unit 
and downloadable from a global computer network; racks, cabinets and holders, all 
adapted for the aforesaid goods; tape recorders, compact disc players; compact disc 
recorders; DVD players; DVD recorders; video cassette players; video cassette recorders; 
audio cassette players; audio cassette recorders; MP3 players; MP3 recorders; records; 
apparatus and instruments, all for monitoring, detecting, testing and measuring; floppy 
disc driving apparatus; electronic security apparatus; surveillance apparatus; 
electronic apparatus and instruments, all for recognizing digital and analog codes; 
control apparatus for all the aforesaid goods; scientific, nautical, navigation, 
surveying, photographic, film, cinematographic, optical, weighing, scales, measuring, 
electric, signaling, regulating, checking (supervision), rescue, life-saving and 
teaching apparatus and instruments; apparatus and instruments for conducting, switching, 
transforming, accumulating, regulating or controlling electricity; apparatus and 
equipment for processing, receiving, modifying, compressing, decompressing, 
broadcasting, merging and/or enhancing sound, video images, graphics, and data; 
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apparatus for recording, transmission or reproduction of sound or images; algorithms 
for the compression and/or decompression of data; magnetic data carriers, audio 
cassettes; compact discs; video cassettes; laser video discs; digital video discs; 
digital versatile discs; CD-ROMs; recording discs; motion picture films; automatic 
vending machines and mechanisms for coin operated apparatus; cash registers, 
calculating machines, data processing equipment and computers; fire-extinguishing 
apparatus; all of the aforementioned software related to data acquisition software 
specifically for industrial, manufacturing, scientific or other applications where 
physical measurements including temperature , weight, level, velocity, voltage, current, 
and frequency are converted to an electric signal. 
 
紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 
 
類別 Class 9 
Computers; computer hardware; integrated circuit memories; integrated circuit chips; 
chipsets; semiconductors; semiconductor processors; semiconductor processor chips; 
semiconductor chips; microprocessors; integrated circuits; computer chipsets; computer 
motherboards and daughterboards; computer graphics boards; printed circuit boards; 
electronic circuit boards; computer memory devices; operating systems; computer 
programs; computer programs for network management; computer utility programs; computer 
programs for recording, processing, receiving, reproducing, transmitting, modifying, 
compressing, decompressing, broadcasting, merging and/or enhancing sound, video images, 
graphics, and data; computer programs for web page design; computer programs for 
accessing and using the internet; microcontrollers; data processors; central processing 
units; semiconductor memory devices; computer peripherals; video apparatus; video 
circuit boards; video systems products; audio circuit boards; audio-video circuit 
boards; video graphic accelerators; loudspeakers; amplifiers; equalizers; multimedia 
speaker system; multimedia accelerators; signal processors; digital audio signal 
processors; video processors; video processor boards; computer operating system 
software; computer operating programs; tools and utilities in the field of application 
software for connecting personal computers, networks, telecommunications apparatus and 
global computer network applications; computerized telecommunications and networking 
equipment consisting of operating system software, modems, cameras, headsets, 
microphones, headphones; earphones; cables and adaptors; computer games; handheld 
computers; desktop computers; laptop and notebook computers; microcomputers; 
minicomputers; memory boards; processing apparatus; personal digital assistants; 
telephones; mobile telephones; cellular telephones; smart phones; portable and handheld 
personal organizers; cards, computer disks; computer disk drives; discs, tapes, wires, 
records, microchips and electronic circuits, all for the recordal of data; modems; 
apparatus and instruments, all for processing, storage, retrieval, transmission, 
display, input, output, compressing, decompressing, modifying, broadcasting and 
printout of data; keyboards; trackballs; computer mouse; mouse pads; computer mouse 
devices; computer input devices; computer input and output devices; monitors; computer 
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workstations; work stations; data memories; storage devices; security systems for 
computer hardware and software; set electronic chips; components for computers printed 
circuits; voice accelerators; data, image and video; voice, data, image and video 
accelerators; flash memories; flash memory devices; memory systems for computers; 
computer and telecommunications networking hardware and software; telecommunications 
equipment and computer networks, namely processing and operating systems; headsets; 
mice; microphones; cables and adapters; computer terminals and printers for use 
therewith; video display units; telecommunications apparatus and instruments; computer 
hardware and software for the transmission and receipt of facsimiles; computer hardware 
and software for the development, maintenance, and use of local and wide area computer 
networks; telecommunications apparatus and equipment for use in video-conferencing; 
computer hardware and software for the development, maintenance, and use of interactive 
audio-video computer conference systems; computer hardware and software for the receipt, 
display, and use of broadcast video, audio, and digital data signals, teleconferencing, 
document exchange and editing; routers; hubs; servers; internet and web servers; 
internet and web cache-servers; web and internet-terminals; switches; set-top boxes; 
computer component testing and calibrating apparatus; apparatus for testing and 
programming integrated circuits; peripheral memory systems; peripheral memory apparatus; 
computer operating systems programs; computer firmware and operating system software; 
computer firmware, namely computer operating systems software; fixed function servers; 
networking hardware; computer networking hardware; computer network adaptors; 
semiconductor devices; instrument for internet and web access, including personal 
digital assistants and wireless and remote computer peripheral devices; computer 
hardware and software for creating, facilitating, and managing remote access to and 
communication with local area networks (LANs), virtual private networks (VPN), wide 
area networks (WANs) and global computer networks; router, switch, hub and server 
operating software; computer software; computer software for use in providing multiple 
user access to a global computer information network for searching, retrieving, 
transferring, manipulating and disseminating a wide range of information, computer 
software tools for the facilitation of third party software applications; computer 
hardware and software for wireless network communications; user manuals and 
instructional materials relating to computers recorded magnetically, electronically or 
optically; parts and fittings for all the aforesaid goods; and manuals sold as a unit 
and downloadable from a global computer network; racks, cabinets and holders, all 
adapted for the aforesaid goods; tape recorders, compact disc players; compact disc 
recorders; DVD players; DVD recorders; video cassette players; video cassette recorders; 
audio cassette players; audio cassette recorders; MP3 players; MP3 recorders; records; 
apparatus and instruments, all for monitoring, detecting, testing and measuring; floppy 
disc driving apparatus; electronic security apparatus; surveillance apparatus; 
electronic apparatus and instruments, all for recognizing digital and analog codes; 
control apparatus for all the aforesaid goods; scientific, nautical, navigation, 
surveying, photographic, film, cinematographic, optical, weighing, scales, measuring, 
electric, signaling, regulating, checking (supervision), rescue, life-saving and 
teaching apparatus and instruments; apparatus and instruments for conducting, switching, 
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transforming, accumulating, regulating or controlling electricity; apparatus and 
equipment for processing, receiving, modifying, compressing, decompressing, 
broadcasting, merging and/or enhancing sound, video images, graphics, and data; 
apparatus for recording, transmission or reproduction of sound or images; algorithms 
for the compression and/or decompression of data; magnetic data carriers, audio 
cassettes; compact discs; video cassettes; laser video discs; digital video discs; 
digital versatile discs; CD-ROMs; recording discs; motion picture films; automatic 
vending machines and mechanisms for coin operated apparatus; cash registers, 
calculating machines, data processing equipment and computers; fire-extinguishing 
apparatus; all of the aforementioned software are not related to data acquisition 
software specifically for industrial, manufacturing, scientific or other applications 
where physical measurements including temperature , weight, level, velocity, voltage, 
current, and frequency are converted to an electric signal. 
 
 

 


